
     To:   Vineeta Mathur, Principal Planner 

 

From:   Kristin Floberg, Senior Planner  

 

    Re:   CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG from Stamford - Attached Zoning Amendment 

 

Date:   October 19, 2022 

 

Thank you for submitting the attached referral to WestCOG.  

 

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal 

intermunicipal impact. Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the 

regional staff is making no comment. 
 
 
From: Briscoe, Tracy <TBriscoe@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 10:16 AM 
To: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org> 
Subject: City of Stamford - Zoning Board - New Application 222-30 
 
Hi Kristin, 
 
Please see attached an application for your review and comments. 
 
Thanks  Tracy   
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CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

September 20, 2022

To: Vineeta Mathur  Principal Planner

From: 

Subject:

888 Washington Boulevard - City of Stamford - Zoning Board

The Engineering Bureau received documents for a Zoning Text Change proposing to amend Section 9.F TCD-D 

Transportation Center Design Distict, intended to implement the goals of the new Master Plan Category 16 (Transit-

Oriented Development District) and various planning study efforts for the train station area.

The Engineering Bureau offers no objection to the proposed Text Change continuing with the approval process.

Please contact me at 203-977-4003 with any questions.

Willetta Capelle P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 222-30

Reg. No. 267
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